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To the AEC

I object to Wanneroo becoming apart of Pearce. If this goes ahead we should
have another election as many non Liberal voters now have someone they didn't
vote for as their voice. I feel as though my vote has been wasted as If this went
ahead before hand I doubt Christian Porter would have kept his seat. The only
way to make this fair if this goes ahead is to give all those displaced voters
another vote.

Tom Newburn




